
 

 

 

MONGOLIAN GEOLOGISTS’75TH ANNIVERSARY DINNER 

CRIRSCO representatives were delighted to be invited to join the celebrations associated with the 
75th anniversary of the Mongolian Geologists. 

During the ceremony, Dr Harry Parker, a representative of SME on CRIRSCO, was given a prestigious 
award – The Best Geologist in Mongolia – by the Ministry of Mining.  It is believed that it is the first 
time that the Award has been given to an American. Dr Parker has been active in Mongolia in his 
professional role, and has been very much involved in assisting Mongolia satisfy the requirements 
for Mongolia to be the eighth Member of CRIRSCO. 

Later, the CRIRSCO representatives sang the Mongolian Geologists’ song to an appreciative (and 
polite) audience. 

 

 

Dr Harry Parker receiving his Award. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

The Best Geologist in Mongolia Award 

 

 

 

CRIRSCO representatives at the Dinner 



 

 

 

CRIRSCO representatives at the Dinner 

 


